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SPEAKER'S STATEMENT 

Vanuatu, Parliamentary Partnership Agreement  

Mr SPEAKER: Honourable members, in accordance with the agreement by the Australian and 
Pacific regions of the Commonwealth Parliamentary Association to establish twinning arrangements 
between the parliaments of two regions, the Parliament of Vanuatu and the Parliament of Queensland 
have renewed their Parliamentary Partnership Agreement for a further 10 years.  

This Parliamentary Partnership Agreement aims to promote collaboration, cooperation and 
understanding between the Parliament of Vanuatu and the Parliament of Queensland for the mutual 
benefit of both parliaments. A copy of the agreement was tabled on 30 May 2025. 
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